
                                  
 

 
The Ambassador of the Republic of Slovenia, H.E. Dr Ana Polak Petrič and 

President of the Handball Federation of Slovenia Dr Bor Rozman 

 

cordially invite 

 

 

to a reception on the occasion of the participation of the Slovenian national team 

at the Handball European Championship 2024, 

 

on Sunday, 14 January 2024 

from 18:00 till 21:00 

 

We are greatly honored that the reception will be held under the honourable patronage and in 

the presence of the President of the Republic of Slovenia, H.E. Dr. Nataša Pirc Musar. 

 

 

 
Classik Hotel Alexander Plaza                             RSVP by 4 January: mateja.trempus@gov.si      

             Rosenstraße 1, 10178 Berlin 

 
 

 


